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RAMADAN
SUHOOR BAGS

Charles Street Market will offer

pre-order Suhoor bags from

Friday,  February 28 - Saturday, March 29!

Suhoor bags are intended to provide breakfast

before sunrise to students celebrating Ramadan.

If you have any trouble using your board plan or
if you have any questions, please contact

Dining@jhu.edu.

Suhoor bags must be ordered via the Transact

Mobile app. Orders must be placed daily

between 9am-5pm.

Pick-up is available at Charles Street Market

30 minutes after placing the order or until 9pm.

Suhoor bags may be purchased with meal

swipes, Dining Dollars, J-Cash or credit/debit


